

GPO Box 700 Canberra ACT 2601 1800 800 110

ndis.gov.au

Senator Slade Brockman
Chair
Senate Community Affairs Legislation Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Senator Brockman

I am writing to request a correction to the record for the National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA) in respect of a figure provided at Senate Estimates on 25 October 2017.

I stated that "45 per cent of our staff have been with us for six months or less".

The corrected figure is "44 per cent of our staff have been with the Agency for nine months or less".

This includes all NDIA staff, contractors and Partners.

Yours sincerely

Stephanie Gunn

A/g Deputy Chief Executive Officer Participants and Planning Experience National Disability Insurance Agency

25 October 2017